
From: Morgan Smith
To: Heather Wright
Cc: PCD
Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel Project
Date: Thursday, August 1, 2019 7:55:21 AM

Fyi.
 

From: Terri Beckett <terri.beckett@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2019 10:10 PM
To: Morgan Smith <msmith@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Winslow Hotel Project
 
Dear Ms. Smith,
 
Our family recently relocated from Cleveland, OH to Bainbridge Island for my husband's job in
Seattle. We specifically chose Bainbridge Island to call home because of the community feel,
incredible natural beauty and absolute serenity that comes with living away from the hustle and
bustle of the city. It may not be the most convenient location to live, but the benefits of this quiet
town far outweigh the challenges of the daily commute. When I heard of an 87 room hotel being
proposed on this peaceful paradise, I was a bit disappointed. I truly believe that the project is not in
the best interest of the Bainbridge community and will set the precedence for future development
that would really take away from this ever so special town.  I respectfully ask that you not support
that this project move forward. We are hoping to make this our forever home, for the reasons stated
above, and would hate to get to the point where we no longer enjoy living here.
 
Regards,
Terri Beckett
9657 NE North Town Loop
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
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